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To Whom It May Concern: 

 

This letter is to confirm that students who complete their programs in the Spring 2023, Fall 2024, and 
Winter 2024 semesters at Lambton College in Sarnia, Ontario are invited to attend an in-person 
graduation ceremony in June 2024. 

This year, celebrations will be held on June 4th and June 5th, 2024 at the Progressive Sales Auto Arena 

on Lambton College’s Sarnia Campus.  The recommended number of guests graduates may invite to 

attend the event in-person is a maximum of four (4).  The Convocation and graduation celebration date 
and time are posted on the Lambton College Convocation webpage, with additional details posted as 
they become available.   

Please note this Convocation ceremony is for Sarnia graduates only. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rachelle Hill 

Manager - Registration, Records, and Scheduling 

 

https://www.mylambton.ca/convocation

